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October 4, 2023 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Permit No. M-2004-044 – Tucson South Resource  
       Technical Revision Request 3 – Groundwater Monitoring Plan 
 
Holcim – WCR, Inc. submitted an Acreage Reduction Request for Permit No. M-2004-044 to remove the 
south parcel from mining activities and was approved on November 4, 2020.  The parcel of land released 
from the permit contains approximately 24.3 acres.  Holcim is requesting to amend Exhibit G (Water 
Information) to remove monitoring wells 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5 from further groundwater well monitoring and 
reporting.  The 2018 Amendment 1 (AM01) submittal included a note stating MW-11 was removed during 
Todd Creek Metropolitan District’s construction of a water pipeline and will no longer be monitored. 
 
Attached below is the proposed Groundwater Monitoring Plan Map for review. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 702-379-4623. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wyatt R. Webster 
Environmental & Land Manager 
 
 


